Mora

May 20, 2004

Ms. Shirley Hutchinson
Hutchinson International Corp.
T/A United Rigging

6601 Ammendale Road
Beltsville, MD 20705

Dear Ms. Hutchinson:

The purpose of this letter is to express Mona Electric’s sincere appreciation for the excellent
work your crews have done at the HGS/L.SM site on Belward Drive in Rockville.

We would like to especially thank the crew who worked here yesterday for going above and
beyond the call of duty. As you probably know, the second carrier was delayed at the Texas
factory for several hours and therefore did not arrive until 5:00 p.m. Despite putting in a long
day, and being scheduled to travel to Delaware the following day (Thursday), the team agreed to
stay and set the second gear delivery. Otherwise, we would havé had to wait for next Monday
(May 24) and be further behind. The crews’ effort jumped us ahead by at least a week.

I have listed below the individuals who worked at the site. Once again, our sincere thanks for a
job well done.

Sincerely, ‘
W ber Lt

Al DiMuzio
Superintendent, Mona Electric Construction

Russ Barrett

Michael A. Harrod
Charles Rothenbecker, Jr.
Edell Taylor

William Sandlin
Timothy Thompson

P.S. 1 have enclosed photos of both crews
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